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October Meeting
Hostesses

Presidents’ Message

Welcome back, sisters, to a brand- new school
year! We hope it is off to a great start and wish
you a year full of learning, growing and connecting
with your students. Recalling your own childhood
school years, what memories of “BACK TO
SCHOOL” come to mind? Riding the bus for the
first time? Polishing a pair of Buster Brown saddle
shoes? Covering your books with brown paper
bags? The smell of crayons, paste and clay? Be
ready to share a memory with your table mates
when we get together in October! The Yearbooks
have been printed and are ready for distribution.
Many thanks go to Sue Datish, Linda Falatic and
Barb Layfield for their collaboration. New format
changes will be discussed at the meeting.
A necrology service will honor the memories of
Eileen Hazel and Debbie Davis immediately
following our dinner. Cindy Dominic and Nicole
Storey have deactivated their memberships for
this year. We will miss them and hope they may
reinstate in the future.

Please note the change in call-off date, which will
be the 20th of each month.

We are looking forward to seeing each one of you,
hearing about your summer adventures, and
learning your back-to-school memories!
Ann and Wendy

Juanita Barber and Lori Fabian

October 5, 2023
Vienna United Methodist

Church
4265 Warren-Sharon Road

Vienna, OH 44473

Buffet Menu
Swiss Steak

Mashed Potatoes/Gravy
California Blend Vegetables

Salad Bar
Assorted Pies

Coffee, Water, Lemonade

$18.00
Checks payable to Beta Chi

5:30PM Social and 50/50 Raffle Sales

6:00PM Buffet Dinner

Program:
Legislative: More UpdateTidbits presented by
Committee Members

Please call off by
Wednesday, September 20
If you will not be able to attend this
month’s dinner meeting, please call
Barb Layfield at 330-898-1196. Be sure to call off,
or you will be charged for your missed dinner.



Sunshine
Pam Derda, Cathi Hawn,
and Libby Whetson

Please notify one of our Sunshine Sisters if you
know of someone who needs a card of any kind.
They will be happy to send a card if they are
aware that someone needs one! Thank you!

Treasurer

Linda Falatic

Thank you to the Finance Committee Barb Layfield,
Donna Pate and Barb Clemson for preparing the
budget and auditing the books. Thanks also to Wendy
for attending our meeting.

Red Rose Column
Special thanks to:

Those who prepared our yearbooks for
distribution.

Those who are doing random acts of kindness for
others.

Happenings

2023 OSO Fall Executive Board Meeting, September
30, at 10:30 AM at New Hope Church, 4739 Powell
Road, Powell, OH.

Announcements: Please bring Chinese
Auction items to the October meeting. This will
allow the November Committee time to prepare
them for auction. Items should be new or in
new condition. A value of $10.00 is suggested.
Gift cards and hand-made gifts are welcome. If
you are not attending in October, send your
item with someone else, or bring it early to the
November meeting.

Newsletter Information: Please provide any
information for the newsletter to Carol Ann
Hart by the 10th of the month. Thanks for
making the process go smoothly!

Summer Picnic Pictures



Happy Birthday, Sisters!

Wendy Spoerr August 15

Kathy Morrow August 20

Eileen Niemi August 21

Joan Miles August 25

Roz Gadd September 2

Darnelle Yvette Kirksey September 3

Julie Reeher September 12

Barbara Clemson September 24

Rene Penn September 25

Toni Murray October 12

Holly McNees October 15

Donna Pate October 16

Carlie Powell October 29

Summer Picnic Fun, Howland Park




